
Aloha, 
 

2015 has been an extremely busy year for myself and my 
family and I’m sure it was for you as well. As the City  
Councilmember representing District 9, I have had the  
opportunity to address critical issues that affect Oahu  
residents. I have also remained actively involved in the  
community and have worked hard to ensure that the City 
provides the needed services and improvements that my 
district requires. One of the aspects of my position that I’ve 
found most rewarding is recognizing the many outstanding 
individuals in my district. 

My wife Pat has also stayed very busy as a first grade teacher 
at Helemano Elementary School in Whitmore Village. As a 
long-time public school educator, Pat feels tremendous  
satisfaction in knowing that she makes a difference in the 
lives of her young students. 

Pat and I consider ourselves so blessed to have three special 
sons and, as parents, we are grateful for their achievements. 
Our oldest son, Benjamin, will be graduating from the  
University of Hawaii at Manoa this spring. Anthony is  
finishing up his first quarter at UCLA while his twin brother, 
Andrew, is a freshman at UH Manoa. 

As 2015 draws to a close, my family wishes you the very best 
for a blessed and prosperous new year. Thank you, as  
always, for the opportunity to serve you. 

Mahalo, 

Ron Menor 

The City Council presented Honorary  

Certificates sponsored by Councilmember 

Menor to the Waipahu Complex Principals 

in recognition of their outstanding work. 

Councilmember Menor joined the James Campbell High 

School softball team at the Ewa Beach Parade honoring 

the team for winning the 2015 state softball  

championship. 

The City Council presented an Honorary  

Certificate sponsored by Councilmember 

Menor to Jana Fukada, a Mililani Uka Elemen-

tary School teacher who received the Milken 

Family Foundation National Educator Award. 

Councilmember Menor with wife, Pat, 

and son, Anthony, at the Mililani High 

School Commencement Ceremony this 

past May. Anthony was a valedictorian in 

the 2015 class and Male Scholar Athlete 

of the Year. 

Councilmember Menor with Pat and son, 

Andrew, at the Maryknoll High School 

graduation this past June. Andrew  

represented Hawaii at the National 

Speech and Debate Association’s  

National Tournament in Dallas, Texas in 

June. 

Season’s Greetings 

The Menor Family—Andrew, Benjamin, 

Pat, and Councilmember Menor at the 

2015 Waipahu Christmas parade. 


